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The Christmas Concert was Magical! 

         

Dec. 13, 2019  

 

Thank you to all Cilaire families for joining us yesterday afternoon and last night for our Christmas Around the 

World Concert.  It was so awesome to see all of the hard work by staff and students come together in such a 

beautiful celebration. A huge shout out to Mrs. Noseworthy for the intangible gift that filled our hearts with such 

joy!  It was truly a magical evening. 

 

Our Everybody Deserves a Smile project was a big success.  Cilaire collected hundreds of items to donate to 

local adults and children in need.  On Wednesday, 6 Global Citizenship students were able to join NDSS 

students to help pack the bags to be gifted.  It was a beautiful sight to see our young children showing such 

love and compassion towards others.  We are grateful to parent Kathy Oldfield for organizing and leading 

Cilaire in this project.   

 

Next week we will have Christmas Spirit Week!  Details are below. 

 

Items to Note:  

 

PAC News: PAC would like to thank you all of who supported our fundraisers this past month.  All money 

raised comes directly back into the school to help support our students.  Thank you to PAC for all they do to 

enhance student life at Cilaire.  Your efforts are so appreciated by all of us! 

 

NLPS News: 2020-2021 Registration Information attached below.                  

 

The Week Ahead:                                                                                  

 

Mon. 16 Early Dismissal 1:22pm                                    

Tues. 17 Popcorn Sale, $2.25 
Peewee Boys Volleyball @ Cinnabar 
Peewee Girls Volleyball @ Home 

Wed. 18  

Thurs. 19 Gr. 5,6,7 Dance 1-2pm 
Bantam Girls Volleyball @ Home 

 

EDAS  - Bags are filled and ready to be gifted! 
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Fri. 20 Spirit Assembly 9:45am 
Last Day of school before Winter Break 

  

 

      Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, Carie Wood        

carie.wood@sd68.bc.ca           

 

 

 

  

    

 

Looking Ahead 

 

Jan. 6 – School back in session from Winter Break 

Feb. 7 – Progress Reports Home 

Feb. 17 – Family Day, no school 

Feb. 24 & 25 – Prod D Days, no school 

March 16 – March 27 – Spring Break 

March 30 – Back to school after spring break 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations, Ms. B on your successful teaching 

practicum at Cilaire!  We will miss you! 
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